
 

 

Neophyte Mass 
FRIDAY 7 JUNE 2019 

Time 

6.00 pm 

 

Where 

St Joseph’s Church, 

Cnr Kendrick & Farquhar St 

The Junction 

 

Supper 

will follow Mass in the Regional 

Centre.  

 

RSVP 

by 31 May to 
sharon.murphy@mn.catholic.org.au 

for catering purposes 

All Neophytes and those newly received into the 

Church, along with their families, sponsors, RCIA 

Team members, fellow parishioners, priests, deacons 

and parish leaders, are warmly welcome to gather 

for the annual Neophyte Mass. 

This is an opportunity for us all to give thanks for the 

gift of faith and for God’s presence and action in our 

lives. 
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welcome 
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